From: Teira Paz, Rosa

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 2:03 PM

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> **Subject:** RE: S62A/2024/0049 Land South of Bedwell Road, Elsenham

re. S62A/2024/0049 Land South of Bedwell Road, Elsenham

Dear Leanne.

Many thanks for your email informing Historic England that additional information has been submitted in support of the above application

We do not wish to offer any further comments and refer you to our letter of advice dated 17 July 2024,

If you have any questions regarding the above, do not hesitate to get in touch,

Yours sincerely,

Rosa Teira Paz (she/her)

Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas | East of England Region

have you looked at our latest advice on Climate Change?





Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at historicengland.org.uk/strategy.

Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full **privacy policy** for more information.